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W. M. OSTENBERG, SUPERINTENDENT

BOARD OF EDUCATION

Coffoypuille. Rnsas

December 4, 1943

Dr. Forrest Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I want to tell you again how thoroughly
we enjoyed having you as our speaker at the football
banquet last night and at the senior high school in
the afternoon. You really "rang the bell" in both

places.

I have heard many complimentary remarks
from the men and boys who were present last night.
It was grand of you to take the time to do this for
us when you have so many things to do.

With kindest personal regards, I am
Very sincerely yours,
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W. M. Ostenbérg qf‘//r
Superintendent of\Schools

WHMO:vw Coffeyville, Kansas



